
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

 

              Wednesday, 6th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The School Games National Santa Dash returns for another fun-filled day of festive fun! 

Grand Avenue will take part in the 2023 Santa Dash on Thursday, 7th December to tie in with our Christmas 
jumper day.  This is a national incentive with and children are encouraged to bring in their Santa hats if they 
would like to.     

As in previous years, the Santa Dash is all about having fun whilst being active! We will incorporate this 
event into the Grand Mile with a special route planned to make it even more fun! 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Rob Tagg 
P.E. Coordinator 
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